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SAMLESBURY 
Church of England Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
26/04/2019 

 

 

Worship Theme: 

PERSEVERENCE 
 

‘As for you, never tire of doing good’ 

2 Thessalonians 3:13 

 

 

SAMLESBURY SUPERSTARS! & 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

ETHAN (YR) 

EMELIA (Y1) 

LAYLA (Y3) 

HENRY (Y5) 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

ROSIE (Y6) 
Well done to you all for your outstanding achievements 

this week! Children will receive their certificates on 

Friday next week 

 

 
 

 

 

Welcome back to the summer term – I can’t 

believe it’s this time of year again! There is a 

lot going on this term and next week there will 

be a list of dairy dates for the term. As we’ve 

only been back a few days this will be a short 

newsletter with the full version next week.  

PARENT PAY – Please check accounts and 

clear amounts owing. There is still a lot unpaid.  

LETTERS ATTACHED – This email has several 

letters accompanying it: Sports Club, Staffing 

update and a list of items that can be 

collected for our Bag 2 School fundraiser.  

 

 

 

 

PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done Jacob for 

another successful 

competition! 

The final date for the loose change in a bottle 

FOSS fundraiser is now Friday 3rd May. Thank 

you to everyone who has brought in their 

bottles. Your bottle doesn’t have to to be full – 

FOSS are happy to receive your bottle 

whatever is in it. All money raised goes towards 

supporting additional acitivties and resources 

for all our children in school.  

Values Homework will have been sent home with 

your child this week and is based on the value of 

perseverence. The children’s work is displayed on 

our values display in school; it’s always great to 

see how creative our children can be when 

thinking about a value. Please can these be 

returned to school by Friday 3rd May.  


